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In lieu of a 4-H State Fair, the Oregon 4-H 
program is planning to showcase our members’ 
work via Virtual Galleries (i.e. Photography 
Gallery, Art Gallery, Fashion Gallery, etc.) 

These galleries will be available for viewing 
through the Oregon 4-H website. 

No judging is involved, simply submit your entry 
for inclusion in the gallery by August 31, 2020. 

Details: 

• Members will complete an entry form for each exhibit
entered. The entry form will be located on the State
website under the State Fair tab. Each entry requires its
own entry form.

Members may enter one exhibit per project area: 1 
photograph, 1 art piece, 1 sewing project, 1 flower 
arrangement or cut flower, etc. We encourage members 
to evaluate their projects and choose what they feel is 
their absolute best exhibit in each project area.

Members may also enter a fashion revue project via a  
1 minute YouTube video.

Members take a photo (or two if needed to really see the 
project) or a 30 second video which is uploaded with the 
entry form.

•

•

•

Members who have created computer generated art
project or computer programs of other projects that
are already "virtual" and can be inserted into a
PowerPoint-based gallery can upload those projects
rather than taking a picture or video of the project.

Members may also create an educational display  using
PowerPoint.

•

•
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